
On 8 April, Princess of Thailand, Maha Chakri Sirindhorn, visited the Observatory. The princess 
(centre) and the Director of the Hong Kong Observatory, Mr Shun Chi-ming (sixth from right) are 
pictured here with a representative of Thailand and senior officers of the Observatory.

On 18 January, the Chairman of the Senior Citizen 
Home Safety Association, Ms Christine M.S. Fang 
(fourth from right on the front row) and the association's 
Chief Executive Officer, Ms Maura H.H. Wong (third 
from right on the front row), visited the Observatory.

On 3 January, the Vice-Chancellor 
and President of the Chinese 
University of Hong Kong (CUHK), 
Professor Rocky S. Tuan, visited 
the Observatory. 

On 15 January, representatives of Yuen Long District 
Council visited the Observatory.

On 17 January, the Dean of Engineering of The University 
of Hong Kong, Professor Christopher Chao (second from 
right), visited the Observatory.

On 8 January, members of Hong Kong Shipowners 
Association visited the Observatory.

On 18 January, the Group Chief Operating Officer of 
A.S. Watson Group, Ms Malina Ngai, JP (third from left), 
visited HKO.

On 23 January, Mr Liu Jinluan, Director 
General of Guangzhou Meteorological 
Service (second from r ight),  led 
representatives to visit the Observatory.

On 29 January, the Consul General of Consulate 
General of Finland in Hong Kong, Ms Johanna Karanko 
(right), visited the Observatory.

On 28 January, the Deputy Director General of Shenzhen 
Oceanic Administration, Mr Li Yu-chun (second from 
left), led representatives to visit the Observatory.

On 15 February, young reporters from PLK HKTA Yuen Yuen 
Primary School and St. Bonaventure Catholic Primary School 
interviewed the Director of the Observatory.
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